The Commission on Education met August 27, 1958 with Vice Chairman Chewning presiding. Rev. Bradshaw opened the meeting with prayer.

Mr. Shaof announced special evaluation meeting September 14.

Leadership Training Committee members selected were:

John Perian, Chairman
Tom Coble, Alt. Chairman
W. E. Whitford
Sam Holton
Mrs. C. G. Bookhout
Irving Allen
E. Clifford Shoaf
Mrs. W. G. Brogan
Mrs. V. E. Queen

Mrs. Dunham moved, Mrs. Kale seconded, that this committee be approved.

Family night committee members selected were:

Randolph Few, Chairman

Marshall Spears, Jr.

R. T. A. Pifer, Alt. Chairman

Norwood Carroll Mrs. Ed Dunham Judy Cooke

Wm. T. Coman

Mrs. A. L. Aydlette Mrs. Russell Dicks Mrs. Tom Coble

Mr. Bob Thompson

Mrs. Bookhout moved, Mr. Allen seconded, that this committee be approved

Mrs. Bookhout reported on Children's Division. Crowded conditions in nursery department were discussed. It was decided that Mrs. Bookhout give expense account to Mr. Jones, treasurer, for departments in Children's Division.

Mr. Allen asked that the greenboard be stationed to one of the walls in the 9th grade classroom.
Substitute teachers for this department to be approved are:

Robert Cox

Mrs. Horace Fowler Mrs. Sam Daniels Mrs. Henry Parfitt

Mr. Allen moved, Mr. Coman seconded, that these be approved. Mr. Allen stated that one of the the rooms in Youth Department needed tiling and painting.

Plans for September 7 Family Night are being made with back to church emphasis.

Week-day School plans are complete. School will open September 8-9. First parents' meetings will be held September 3 and 4.

Rally Day, Promotion Day and Christian Education Week were discussed. The following committee was appointed to make plans for these: Dr. Spence, Frances Brinkley, Irving Allen, Judy Cooke, Mrs. Bookhout, Mr. Shoaf and Tom Coble.

orientation Mrs. Bookout moved, Mrs. Dunham seconded, that we repeat/program given last year for all teachers, new and old,

It was decided that we replace recognition dinner for teachers with letter from minister thanking them for their services.

Mr. Cliff Shoaf dismissed the meeting with prayer.

Mr. Chewning, Vice-Chairman
Mrs. Tom Coble, Secretary